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Alternative Education Update: 
Mid-year graduation for students went well.  The following students graduated:  Ann Courtier, 
Seth Stanley, Brandon Huffman, Justine Perez, Clarissa Gleason, Sidney Walling, Hayleigh 
Palmer, Katie Reed, and Chyenne Humphrey.  The ceremony took place on Thursday, 
December 15th at the PLC Building.  Six of the seven graduates attended the ceremony.  Thank 
you Theresa R. and Ann S. for joining us for this celebration.  
 
 

   
 
The Alternative Program teachers and students also help organize toys to be given to families in 
need before the holiday break.   
 
There will be numerous new students starting in the Alternative Program starting second 
semester.  
 
 
 
 
 



LIZ GOT MARRIED!!!   
Congratulations to Liz and Ian Sutherland!

 
 
 
PMIC 
No new news to report. 
 
Special Education Update: 
Sandi, the special education coaches and I are working on finding new curriculum for our Level 
2/3  students.  We all want to make sure what teachers are teaching for Specially Designed 
Instruction meets each individual student’s current instructional needs.   
Mary Beth did an outstanding job getting the Student Service file room organized.  1135 pounds 
of unwanted paper was shredded on December 13th.    
  
 
 
 
 
 
 


